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Sheriff’s Office Investigating Vallejo Homicide                                         June 27, 2010 
Solano County Sheriff’s Office 
 
On June 27, 2010, at approximately 1:10 am, Solano County Sheriff’s Deputies 
responded to the report of a shooting that just occurred on the 400 block of Benicia Road. 
Two victims were shot during the incident.  Once died at the scene, while the other was 
transported to a local hospital where he was treated and released.   
 
The homicide victim has been identified as 26-year old Ray Evans from Vallejo.  He was 
transported to the Solano County Coroner’s Office where an autopsy is scheduled to be 
performed on Monday morning.  The second shooting victim has been identified as 25-
year old Steven Hawkins from Vallejo.  He was transported to the Kaiser Hospital in 
Vallejo where he was treated for a gunshot wound and released. 
 
Sheriff’s Detectives responded to the scene to begin their follow-up investigation in this 
case.  The crime scene was processed by personnel from the Sheriff’s ID Bureau. 
 
Anyone with any information regarding this case is asked to contact the Solano County 
Sheriff’s Office at (707) 421-7090.  Anyone wishing to remain anonymous can contact 
Crimestoppers at (707) 644-STOP. 
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